
Save the date! 

We work to create just 
food & agriculture systems.

IATP invites you to join us for a discussion with our 
international board and staff to share our analysis of the 
crises facing our food systems and how we can do better. 

Join us! After the program, we will gather for a public 
happy hour and welcome to our new office in the East 
Side Neighborhood Services’ building in Northeast 
Minneapolis.

Date: 
Thursday, September 29, 2022 

Time:
1:30-4:30 p.m. CT — Panel discussion
5-7 p.m. CT — Happy hour and open 
house* 

Location: 
1700 Second Street NE, 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55413

*Join us for one or both. Guests need not attend the panel 
discussion to attend the open house! 

Formal invitation, as well as more information and 
registration details on the IATP website, to follow.  Are you 
interested in attending? Let us know by clicking below! 

High and volatile food prices, triggered by Russia’s invasion of Ukraine, come on the 
heels of the pandemic, the threat of economic recession and a prolonged drought, 
symptomatic of climate-related disruptions occurring across the globe.

Our food systems need not be so fragile. In a world of abundant food, no one should 
go hungry, nor should our food systems contribute directly to climate disasters and 
biodiversity loss.

Communities, regions and countries are taking steps to make our food systems more 
resilient. At the heart of these actions, we need to strengthen our democracy. Join us 
to learn more about how crisis can become an opportunity to shift food systems onto 
more positive, resilient pathways.

https://www.iatp.org/

